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Foreword
In January 2000 the Greek Minister of Defense, Apostolos-Athanassios Tzohatzopoulos, and the General Director of the Minister's Staff, Evangelos Horafas, asked me to form and chair an International Advisory Committee (IAC) which was to review the requirements for the Greek Armed Forces 2000-2015. The task was to prepare a study focusing on 

· A New Greek Defense Strategy in the New Security Environment;

· Restructuring and Adjustment of the Greek Armed Forces 2000 -2015; 

· Smart Procurement and the Prospects of the Greek Defense Industry in the European Environment. 

Together with a small defense-expert-team which acted as a task-force to write the Report we approached the mission by looking at the best current strategic Defense Reviews in Europe: The British and the German model (including the Weizsäcker-Commission). Accordingly we adopted solutions from both models for the Greek model whenever applicable. Special consideration was paid to the Greek geo-strategic environment, which poses new challenges, but also new opportunities for Greek Foreign, Security and Defense Policy 2000-2015. We
then translated the new strategic challenges into the strategic
consequences which Greece is facing today and tomorrow and
proposed a new Force Structure Development for the Greek
Armed Forces 2000-2015 as adjustment to the new post-cold-war
security requirements. Finally we identified the areas where the Greek MoD should focus the modernization of its equipment and where new procurement is key in order to increase the capa-bilities of the separate Armed Forces necessary to cope with future threats. If Greece is to optimize the defense capability that it secures from its defense spending, an ambition for effective and smart procurement- management should become a feature of the culture of defense organizations. We therefore recommended that the Greek MoD seeks to build, in part through training and education, a management culture hostile to waste and supportive of continuous improvement. Additionally to optimize its chances of being a cost-effective supplier to the Greek Armed Forces, Greek Defense Industry should be privatized and encouraged to build links with foreign firms. 

The study prepared by the defense-expert-team went for evaluation to the members of the International Advisory Committee (IAC). I am most grateful to all members of the IAC for their valuable oral and written contributions and especially for the time they spent to discuss this project. The included comments of the IAC reassure and underline the assumptions and findings of the Report and reflect a representative view of the various contributions and fruitful discussions we had. 

Due to the political commitment and will of the Greek government to allocate the appropriate resources to restructure and modernize its Armed Forces we have no doubt that the forthcoming Greek-Strategic-Defense-Review 2000-2015 under the auspieces of the Greek Defense Minister Apostolos-Athanassios Tzohatzopoulos will be a cornerstone to enhance peace, freedom and security for Greece, the Atlantic Alliance and the European Union as a whole. 

Braunschweig, November 2000
                    Margarita Mathiopoulos
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